
  

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 11/03/2024 

 

What we are learning about: 

This week we will be returning to our Jobs for 

Everyone NHS project!  

We will think about diversity and how we are all 

different and why this is a good thing! We will 

think about our interest and what we are good 

at and write about these using simple sentences. 

We will look at similarities and differences 

between ourselves and our classmates and 

celebrate these. We will introducing even more 

jobs that are done within the NHS and have 

some more exiting parent and other visitors to 

tell us about their jobs within/ around the NHS!  

In maths we will be thinking about doubling and 

developing our skills within this.  

On FRIDAY we will be celebrating RED NOSE 

DAY as part of COIC RELIEF. We will have lots 

of fun activities throughout the day, and it is 

also a non-uniform day! £1 donation can be made 

either cash or on parent pay where possible. 

Ideas for at home: 

Talk about your likes/dislikes and look at 

similarities and differences within this, as well as 

in appearances and celebrate these. 

Continue to talk about the different jobs within 

the NHS and what they can remember.  

Watch number blocks doubling episode and talk 

about this together, seeing what children notice.  

Help children to practice recognising and writing 

their sounds to be able to do this independently, 

and put these into words, captions and sentences 

in any way possible!  

Help children to read their RWI book bag books, 

and share reading for pleasure books together, 

asking questions about what you read together, 

and get children to predict what they think might 

happen next!  
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